
Reading Record 
 

Pupils who have read 3 

times or more this week:- 
 

Rec:  92% 

Yr 1:  71%     

Yr 2:  50%       

Yr 3:  65%     

Yr 4:  72%       

Yr 5:  77%     

Yr 6:  96%   
 

Well done to the pupils in 

Year 6, the best readers 

this week! 
 
 

Keep reading at least 3 

times a week with your 

child, it does make all the                   

difference!! 
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Attendance:- 

Our target is 97% 

Rec:  96.21%  

Yr 1:  95.91% 

Yr 2:  96.67%  

Yr 3:  98.46% 

Yr 4:  97.33% 

Yr 5:  95.38%  

Yr 6:  98.40%  
 

Overall school attendance 

for this week: 97% - Good 

 

Congratulations to Yr 3 who 

have the best  attendance 

this week. 

 

Overall school attendance 

for the Spring Term:  

97.31% - Good 

  

Chaddesley Corbett Endowed  

Primary School  

Newsletter 

  Gold Awards have been awarded to:-                                            

20th Gold Awards - Quinn Attwood,                                        

Abigail Boomer (Rec) Mayson Loveridge (Yr 2),                                                                             

30th Gold Awards - Grace Henworth, Noghanyi Otasowie (Rec)                        

40th Gold Awards - Faith Dredger (Yr 2)                                                                                                               

50th Gold Awards - Amelia Emson (Yr 1), Kian Cartwright (Yr 4)                                                                         

60th Gold Awards - Dottie Brothwell, Hollie Little (Yr 2)                                                                                           

80th Gold Awards - George Paxton (Yr 1)                                                                                                                                    

KS2 awards will be given out at our next Achievement Assembly                                        

on the 28th April 2017                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Charges for                           

Wraparound Care 

Governors have reviewed 

the charges for Breakfast 

Club and After School 

Club and there will be no 

cost increases during 

2017 

We wish you all a very Happy Easter.                                                     

Have a wonderful break, and we look forward to seeing                            

everyone again on Monday 24th April 2017. 

Year 2 put on an amazing 

performance last week and 

showed everyone how tal-

ented they are. They have 

been learning to play the 

violin all year and were able 

to show their skills at pluck-

ing and bowing beautifully. 

It would be lovely to see the children carry on learning an instrument after this year as 

they have responded so well to learning to play the violin. We also took the opportuni-

ty to perform our dance 'Once upon a time...' They had performed it at a dance festival 

in front of many schools from primary to secondary and wowed me with their confident 

performance and they certainly did it again in front of the school and parents. I am 

very proud of them all. Thank you to all the grown ups who attended. It always makes 

this occasions special.  

What a fantastic 

day! A group of 

year sixes       

represented our 

school at a Po-

lice Tag Rugby 

tournament and 

finished fifth 

overall, out of  

twenty-five 

teams - amazing! 

Thanks so much 

to Zak's and  

Mason's dads for staying with us for the day 

and providing the coaching - your encourage-

ment and direction allowed the children to play 

fantastic rugby and show superb teamwork. 

The children all made great improvements in 

their game and showed great respect all day.  

Well done to all those involved. 

Thank you for all the Sainsbury‟s 

Active Kids vouchers you have 

sent in so far - we currently have 

3386.   Please keep them coming 

in after Easter and don‟t forget to 

ask family and friends to collect 

them for you too.   

The more vouchers we collect the 

more sporting and  cooking equip-

ment we will be able to achieve for 

the children. 

Vouchers can be placed in the spe-

cial “Active Kids box” located in the 

Lobby area outside the office. 



 Dates for your Diary      

April                                                                                                                                                                                      
Monday 24th - Thursday 27th April - Year 5 Bikeability Course                                                                                                  
Monday 24th - Return to school                                                                                                                                         
Tuesday 25th - PTFA Meeting at 9.00am                                                                                                                             
Friday 28th - Year 3 visit Winterfold House for the „SING IT!‟ event 

 

May                                                                                                                                                                                               
Tuesday 2nd - Youth Makes Music at Kidderminster Town Hall at 7.00pm - further information to follow                           
Tuesday 2nd - Class Photographs by Tempest Photography                                                                                                      
Monday 8th - Thursday 11th - Year 6 SATs tests                                                                                                                                    
Friday 26th - Break up for half term 

 

June                                                                                                                                                                                      
Monday 5th - Return to school                                                                                                                                            
Monday 5th - Year 5 visit to Upton Warren                                                                                                                                           
Friday 9th - Year 6 Wyre Forest Young Citizen Challenge                                                                                                                  
Friday 16th - Sports day from 1.00pm                                                                                                                               
Friday 16th - Summer Fair from 3.00pm                                                                                                                            
Monday 19th - Teacher Education Day - school closed to pupils                                                                                          
Monday 26th - Wednesday 28th - Year 4 residential visit to Blackwell Adventure                                                                                

 

July                                                                                                                                                                                      
Friday 21st - Break up for the summer holidays 

                                                                                                                               

On Friday 26th May The 

Fabularium, in conjunction 

with Shindig, will be coming 

in to school to present 

“Reynard the Fox”. 
 

It will be a whole school 

event, and Parents and Car-

ers are invited to join us for 

the performance at 2.15pm.   
 

Weather permitting, it will be 

an outdoor event  which will 

take place in our amphithea-

tre. 
 

Further information to be 

provided nearer the time. 
 

                                                      Fundraising                                                                                                       

Our latest fundraising project is to develop and enhance our „Forest School‟ 

initiative across our school. This will expose our children to new learning 

environments, encourage independence, creativity and engagement with 

learning. Our initial aim is to provide a purpose built pond for use by pupils 

and wildlife, but our ambitions don't end there! We have already seen how 

outdoor learning benefits all of our pupils and have recently been awarded 

the Bronze award for Learning Outside the Classroom (L.O.T.C) Our project 

will also impact the community as we will deliver the project with community 

volunteers working alongside our school staff and pupils.  

Details of how we are fundraising has been  updated on our school website.  

Please take a look, by clicking on the link below:-                                                           

http://www.ccschool.co.uk/fund-raising.html 

Well done KS2 for a lovely Easter     

Service.  Fabulous singing, and well 

done to those who did a reading.  

We‟d like to thank everyone who was 

able to come along and celebrate with 

us it, was lovely to see so many faces.   

Thank you also to the staff in KS2 for 

all their hard work in arranging the 

Service. 

Wraparound Facilities 

We would like to welcome two new mem-

bers of staff who have joined in Wrapa-

round.  Mrs Palmerino will be working with 

us on a Wednesday morning in Breakfast 

Club and Mrs Lloyd will be working with us 

each day in After School Club. 

As the wraparound facilities are becoming 

increasingly busier please may we remind 

you that Breakfast Buddies should be pre-

booked and paid for a half term in advance 

and Mix „til Six should be pre-booked and 

paid for a least one week in advance in 

order to guarantee the wraparound care 

that you need. 

Booking forms are available on-line, from 

Mix „til Six or from the School Office. 

 

http://www.ccschool.co.uk/fund-raising.html

